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On Halloween, Thursday, October 31st, the Acworth Police Department will host its infamous 
Cop-a-Treat.  The event will be held at the Acworth Police Department, located at 4440 Acworth 
Industrial Drive, Acworth, GA 30101 from 3pm – 5pm.  Cop-a-Treat is intended for children 12 
and under. 
There will be decorated offices, a bounce house, treat bags, games and more. 
If you are looking for a safe and convenient location for trick or treating, look no more.  We look 
forward to seeing all the goblins and ghouls, witches and warlocks, and super heroes on Halloween. 
For more information please contact the Acworth Police Department at 770-974-1232. 
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